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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
September 19, 2022  

 

COMPTON COURTHOUSE TO CLOSE FOR REMAINDER 
OF THE DAY DUE TO POWER ISSUES 

 

The Compton Courthouse, located at 200 W. Compton Blvd., Compton, will close for the 

remainder of the day effective at 11 a.m. due to electrical power issues.   

All imperative and in-custody matters will be heard prior to the building closure or will be 

transferred immediately to another courthouse for hearing. All other matters will be trailed.  
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